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SPORTS DAY 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are very excited this year to be hosting our Sports Days! This year, we will be completing 
sports day in our key stages due to the number of classes we have.  Therefore, the dates are:  
 
14th July 1.30-3pm – Year 1 and 2 
20TH July 1.30-3pm – Year 3 and 4 
21st  July 1.30-3pm – Year 5 and 6 
 
Every child will take part in our sports day whether they are leading or taking part in the 
activities. The afternoon will involve the children taking part in several sporting activities around 
the field. These activities will build on skills that we have taught this year and celebrate the hard 
work the children have put in during PE sessions.  
 
The main emphasis is on enjoyment, improving personal performances, skill development, 
fitness and participation by all. All children’s efforts will contribute to their team’s points, at each 
activity they participate in.  
 
Our sports day this year, is themed around the Women’s world Cup. Each class have been given a 
country as their team name, based on the nations participating in the games.  
 
Please ensure your child has sun-cream, a hat, a drink and is wearing their school P.E. kit of dark 
tracksuit or shorts and a white top on the day or a t-shirt in the colour of their country’s team. If 
the weather is poor, we will unfortunately have cancel and reschedule – fingers crossed the 

weather will be kind to us      
 
You are all invited to come along and support your child on the day. The more the merrier, but 
we ask that you stay behind the respect barriers and we must also remind parents that we do 
not allow dogs on the school site.  
 
Mrs Byrne and Mr Marshall 
 
P.E. Coordinators.  
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